Notes

The editors of Pynchon Notes will hold an informal
social and scholarly meeting by courtesy, though
without official sanction, of the Modern Language
Association at its 1981 annual convention in New York:
Monday, December 28, 6:00 - 7:15 p.m., Hilton 529.
See Editorial, p. 4 above.

John Guzlowski and Lynn DeVore announce the
launching of their new journal, Pynchon Studies:

Our plans are for a fiftye-page, twice-annual
publication that will feature articles (maximum
length, 18 pages) on Pynchon with occasional
pleces on his contemporaries. The editorial
board consists of David Cowart, Charles B.
Harris, Edward Mendelson, William Plater,

Thomas Schaub, and Joseph Slade. Subscriptions
are priced at $4.00 per two-issue volume. We
expect to have our first issue out in the Spring
of 1982. Contributions should be accompanied by
a stamped, self-addressed envelope. Contri-
butions or subscriptions should be sent to
either

John Guzlowski

Dept. of English

Eastern Illinolis University
Charleston, IL 61920

or

Lynn DeVore

Dept. of English

Illinois State University
Normal, IL 61761





